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MAY 191988-

Duke Power Company
gTTN: Mr. H. B. Tucker, Vice President

Nuclear Production Department
422 South Church Street
Charlotte, NC 28242

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT N05. 50-369/88-06 AND 50-370/88-06

Thank you for your response of May 5,1988, to our Notice of Violation, issued
on April 5,1988, concerning activities conducted at your McGuire facility. We
are reviewing your response and will inform you of its acceptability at a later
date.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

Douglas M. Collins, Chief
Emergency Preparedness and

Radiological Protection Branch
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

cc: Il L. McConnell, Station Manager

bec: dCResidentInspector
DRS. Technical Assistant
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